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OEM International's Annual Report now 

available on its website www.oem.se  
 

OEM International AB's annual report for 2011 has now been published at 

www.oem.se. A printed version is expected to be available from the 

company after 26 March 2012.  

This information is of the type that the company is obliged to publish in 

accordance with the Swedish Securities Market Act. The information was 

made public on March 26, 2012 at 11.00 CET. 

 
For further information please contact: 
Jan Cnattingius, CFO OEM International, tel. +46 75 242 40 03 
 
 

OEM International, with its head office in Tranås, Sweden, comprises 24 operational units in 14 
countries. The group trades in industrial components and systems for industrial automation. In 
simple terms, OEM acts as an alternative for manufacturers to sell through their own 
companies. Visit our website – www.oem.se  
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